
The Alameda County Safe Routes to Schools Program is a program 
of the Alameda County Transportation Commission 
(alamedactc.org) and is funded with Alameda County’s local sales 
tax Measure B, regional, state and federal funds.

Bike Train
Meeting

Time:

[Time]

Meeting
Spot:

[Place]

Contact Info
Contact our Safe Route to School Site Coordinator 
[NAME NAME] at [EMAIL ADDRESS]

We’re looking for parent volunteers. If you’re interested 
in leading a Bike Train, let us know! 

[SCHOOL LOGO 
TO GO HERE]

Join
our


